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Dear Sirnvladam:

I oppose to giving SFC power over listing policies and approval of listing applications. The Listing

Committee is an independent body comprises market/industry people. There is no problem with their

decision-making power for the market, SFC, rather than taking on more power from the EXchange, should

just focus their effort on investigation and enforcement over insider trading, market misconduct and other

types of manipulation.

Regards,
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Please withheld my name and personal information from publication.




